
 

Have your say 
On our All-Age Carers Strategy 
We’ve been working with unpaid carers, professionals and partners 
to shape our new strategy and strengthen our current support for 
unpaid carers.  
 
Have your say on the priorities in our strategy and share your views at 
buckinghamshire.gov.uk/all-age-carers-strategy 

 

 

 

 

The consultation closes at 11.59pm on  
Sunday 15 December. 

 
 


